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To: sdinubilo@squaxin.us
Cc: SEPADesk2 (DFW)
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Thank you for reviewing the West Foster Creek Beaver Dam Analog project and your comments. We
will consult with the archeologist for the Colville Confederated Tribes, and others as deemed
necessary by the WDFW archeologist, as well as DAHP prior to beginning the project.  Additionally, I
anticipate the project will proceed under the terms of an Inadvertent Discovery Plan drafted by the
WDFW archeologist.  Should any archeological or cultural resources be uncovered, we will include
your archeologist in the notification process.
 
Best Regards, Dan
 
Dan Peterson
Fish and Wildlife Biologist/Wildlife Area Manager
Douglas County Wildlife Area Complex
Washington Department of Fish and Wildlife
54 Moe Road
Brewster, WA 98812
509-686-4305, Office
509-670-1284, Cell
 
“There are no passengers on Spaceship Earth.  We are all crew”
Marshall McLuhan
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